
 

Upcoming Events 

Presidents Luncheon          
July 12 and July 19        

GHC Board Meeting          
August 15 

Hats Off to Republican 
Women                                     
August 30 

GHC General Meeting   
September 19 

NFRW Convention   
Oklahoma City, OK   
September 28-October 1 

TFRW Convention            
Irving Convention Center  
October 12-14 

GHC Board Meeting                  
October 17 

GHC General Meeting   
November 14 

Greater Houston Council of 
Federated Republican Women

Now that summer is here your 
clubs may be slowing down 
briefly. But it’s only for a short 
t ime.   The candidates are 
announcing at a rapid rate and 
want to come visit the voters. The 
legislature is still in session but our 
elected officials will be visiting 
your clubs soon to share updates. 
Please be respectful and welcome 
them. They have the firsthand 

information we need to hear. Remember that TFRW clubs, 
club Presidents and Campaign Activities Chairs, specifically, 
cannot endorse candidates in a primary election. All 
candidates can be invited to attend and speak at club 
meetings but they all must be given equal time. 

GHC will be hosting Club Presidents Luncheons on July 12 
and 19th.   Presidents should watch for your invitation. You 
may bring a board member from your club. GHC will pay for 
the President’s lunch. If you cannot attend you may send a 
club delegate or officer on your behalf. Please RSVP for 
yourself and any guest you will bring. 

GHC has a great end of summer 
event to kick start your clubs into 
campaign season. Please join us 
for the ”Hats off to Republican 
Women” luncheon on August 
30th at the Jr. League of Houston. 
W e w i l l c e l e b r a t e G H C ’s 
anniversary and the anniversary 
of the 19th Amendment, as well 
a s a c c o m p l i s h m e n t s o f 

Republican Women in the past and the future. Our keynote 
speaker will be the Honorable Texas Senator Joan 
Huffman! Ticket and sponsor information is in this 
newsletter.  Wear your best hat and pearls!  

  

July 2023



The GHC Nominating Committee will be elected at our next meeting on September 19th at the 
Mendenhall Center. Please let us know if you would like to run for this committee or if you would like to 
be on the GHC Board for 2024-2025. As per the GHC Bylaws, the President must have served as a GHC 
member club President and all GHC Board members must be members of a Council club. 

If your club has an event you want to advertise this summer, please share it with GHC on our Facebook 
page and we will post in our bimonthly newsletter. Clubs can also go to the GHC website to request to 
post at ghcfrwpac.org. 

Have a great summer and we will see you soon! 

Tina Gibson 

President, GHC 

TFRW 2023 Convention! 
Irving Convention Center at Las Colinas, Irving TX  

October 12-14, 2023 

Please contact your Club President and let her know you would like to attend the 
convention as a Delegate or Alternate. Once your club has selected its 

representatives, the Club President will submit a credential form to the TFRW office. 
Your status will then be updated from “Guest” to “Delegate/Alternate” and you will 

be notified by email with the change. 
Of course, members that would simply like to attend as a guest are welcome as well! 

Registration is $250 per person. Please go to TFRW.org for more information. 

http://ghcfrwpac.org
http://TFRW.org
http://ghcfrwpac.org
http://TFRW.org




 

May General Meeting Highlights
May Meeting Showcases Proud Texas History 

Texas is approaching its Bicentennial birthday as a state and many are getting ready for the 2036 
celebration now. GHC hosted the Texas Rangers who spoke on their 200th anniversary.  The morning 
was not without a huge dose of our proud Texas history. Texas Ranger Russell Molina and former 
Ranger Chief Tony Leal spoke about the Rangers as the state’s chief law enforcement that Stephen F. 
Austin established in1823 to protect newly settled colonists who relocated from other parts of the 
United States to the Mexican province, now known as Texas. Rangers fought and died at the Alamo. 
Present day, they have many duties including the heavily entrenched agents at the Texas border to 
help keep it secure.  

Russell has been working on the Bicentennial for seven years. He is raising funds for a monument to 
the Rangers in Austin, and he is working on a travel trailer displaying the history of the Texas Rangers.   

Chief Leal stated details about the Texas Rangers’ operations.  The Texas Rangers are a division of the 
Texas Department of Public Safety.  The Rangers conduct major violent crime, public corruption, cold 
case and officer involved shooting investigations and oversee the department’s border security and 
tactical and crisis negotiation programs. He stated that Texas Rangers are the oldest and finest law 
enforcement agency.   

The Texas Rangers will be traveling around Texas to promote their Bi-
Centennial birthday and will speak to your club or any organization that 
loves the state of Texas.  The Texas Rangers Museum is located in Waco, 
Texas.  

Also present was Justice Ken Wise. He is a member of the 
14th Court of Appeals, Texas Judicial Council and a director 

of the Judicial Section of the State Bar of Texas. He is the 
creator and host of the award-winning Texas history podcast 

Wise About Texas. Justice Wise also sits on the board of 
Texas State Historical Association.

Russell Molina



Chief Tony Leal and SJ Swanson, 
VP Programs

Russell Molina, Chief Tony Leal and 
Justice Ken Wise

Largest Club Participation Award goes to 
Memorial West! RW!

President of GHC, Tina Gibson



July Spotlight on Dana Kahn,
GHC VP Special Events

This is Dana’s second term on the GHC Board and 
she is serving this term as 3rd Vice President of 
Special Events. She chaired GHC’s Diamond at the 
Diamond 60th Anniversary celebration last year when 
the Council hosted Kellyanne Conway at Minute Maid 
Park.

Dana first became involved in Republican politics 
when she was Government Affairs Rep for Marathon 
Oil Company, representing the Southern Region in 
Tyler, Texas. She is a former Smith County Republican 
Party Board Member and Smith County Republican 
Women Past-President. Following Marathon’s closure 

of the Southern Region office, Dana was hired as Special Events Manager and Alumni 
Director for The University of Texas at Tyler. She continued her political work by 
managing several Smith County judge campaigns and a Texas SREC candidate 
campaign.  She also served on Louisiana Governor Foster’s Energy Board and more 
recently Texas Railroad Commissioner Jim Wright’s advisory council.

When Dana’s husband, Charles, was transferred to Moscow, Russia she moved with him – 
and from there to Dubai, UAE. They moved to the Houston area when he retired in 2012. 
Dana is currently a member of Northwest Forest Republican Women, an associate 
member of Magic Circle Republican Women, Houston Women’s Council of Realtors and 
The Junior League of Houston. She is a commercial real estate agent, Certified Special 
Events Planner and a passionate volunteer for St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital.



G R E A T E R H O U S T O N C O U N C I L 
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G R E A T E R H O U S T O N C O U N C I L O F F E D E R A T E D R E P U B L I C A N W O M E N 
 
 

  

 
Hats Off to Republican Women 

 

celebrat ing 
 

Greater Houston Council’s Anniversary and the  
Anniversary of  the 19 t h  Amendment 

 

featuring 
 

 
 

The Honorable Joan Huffman  
Texas State Senator  

 
Wednesday, August 30, 2023  

11:00 am – 1: 00 pm 

Junior League of Houston 
1811 Briar Oaks Lane 
Houston, Texas 77027 

 
Check-In and Meet & Greet   11:00 am 

Program and Luncheon   11:30 am – 1:00 pm 
 

Attire: As a nod to our suffragette sisters, hats and long pearls are encouraged! 
 

 
              



G R E A T E R H O U S T O N C O U N C I L 
O F F E D E R A T E D R E P U B L I C A N W O M E N 

 

                           sponsorship opportunities  
 

SUFFRAGETTE - $3,000 

• Premier location reserved table at luncheon for 10 
• Recognition in program 
• Recognition on sponsor board 

 

TRAILBLAZER - $2,000 

• Priority location reserved table at luncheon for 10 
• Recognition in program 
• Recognition on sponsor board 

 

ADVOCATE - $1,000 

• Priority location reserved table at luncheon for 10 
• Recognition in program 
• Recognition on sponsor board 

 

ACTIVIST - GHCFRW MEMBER CLUB TABLE - $750 

• Reserved table at luncheon for 10 
• Recognition at event 
• Table must be purchased by GHCFRW member club, may split with another club 

 

INDIVIDUAL T ICKETS  
Sing le  $75  L u n ch eon  

 
G HC F R W a d her e s  t o  th e  T F R W a dv er t i s in g  r u les  

 
 

Q ues t i on s?   E ma i l  D ana  K ha n  [ da na k00 7 @ g mai l . c o m ]  o r  
S o ph i a  M a f r i ge  [s op h law @ a ol .c o m ]  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Political advertising paid for by GHCFRW.  Micheline Hutson, Treasurer, 7941 Katy Freeway, #272 Houston, 
TX 77024. Contributions are not federal tax deductible as charitable contributions. Corporate Contributions are not 
permitted. This is not an endorsement of GHCFRW, its President, or its Campaign Activities Chair, only candidate 
information to help you make an informed decision and get involved with the candidate of your choice. Copyright © 

2023 by Greater Houston Council of Federated Republican Women. All Rights Reserved. 

 



G R E A T E R H O U S T O N C O U N C I L 
O F F E D E R A T E D R E P U B L I C A N W O M E N 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sponsor/Club Name     
(as you wish it to appear on event publications) 

Contact Person      

Mailing Address 

City State Zip ________________  
 
Phone  Email _______________________  
 

  Suffragette Sponsor $3,000    

  Trailblazer Sponsor - $2,000 

  Advocate Sponsor - $1,000 

  Activist Sponsor - GHCFRW Member Club table - $750 
 

 Individual Single ticket - $75 
 

  Unable to attend but want to support the Hats Off event  
 

 
Payment Information  
 

  Pay by check, make check payable to GHCFRW. Mail your check to Micheline Hutson, Treasurer, 

11007 Wortham Blvd., Houston, TX 77055.   

  Pay by credit card, please contact Micheline Hutson at MFH67@protonmail.com  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Political advertising paid for by GHCFRW.  Micheline Hutson, Treasurer, 7941 Katy Freeway, #272 Houston, 
TX 77024. Contributions are not federal tax deductible as charitable contributions. Corporate Contributions are not permitted. 

This is not an endorsement of GHCFRW, its President, or its Campaign Activities Chair, only candidate information to help you 
make an informed decision and get involved with the candidate of your choice. Copyright © 2023 by Greater Houston Council 

of Federated Republican Women. All Rights Reserved. 



 

2022-2023
TFRW and NFRW AWARDS  

DEADLINE DATES

AWARD CONTACT EMAIL
DEADLINE

FORM Must Be 
Received by this

DATE

Americanism Recognition
Award

Americanism
Chairman, Julia Morton

mortonags@yahoo.com August 1, 2023

Best Newsletter Award & 
Most Improved Newsletter

Public Relations
Chairman, Julie Faubel

pr@tfrw.org August 1, 2023

TFRW Club Achievement
Award

Awards
Chairman, Patty Castillo

awards@tfrw.org August 1, 2023

NFRW Club Achievement
Award

TFRW
President, Kit Whitehill

president@tfrw.org June 1, 2023

Legacy Leadership
Award

Chairman, Jody Rushton    
Co-Chair, Carolyn Hodges
Co-Chair, ToniAnne Dashiell

jody.rushton@aol.com 
chodges@hodgessw.com
tad@tdtexas.com

August 1, 2023

Elizabeth Cady Stanton 
District Director Award

Awards
Chairman, Patty Castillo

awards@tfrw.org August 1, 2023

Kay Bailey Hutchison
Leadership Award

KBH Leadership Award 
Chairman, Cindy Payne

cbpayne177@gmail.com August 1, 2023

NFRW Caring for America

Award

Caring for America Chairman,
    Kellye Duncan Garrett

kellye3160@yahoo.com June 1, 2023

NFRW Armed Services 

Award
 Chairman, Brenda Howard brendaghoward@protonmail.com June 1, 2023

Ten Outstanding Award Chairman, Gail Teegarden gailteegarden7@gmail.com August 1, 2023

Shooting Star Award Awards
Chairman, Patty Castillo

awards@tfrw.org August 1, 2023



 

The Salvation Army Boys & Girls Club “Youth of the Year” (YOY) Ambassadors 
recently held their 17th Annual “Youth of the Year” Brighter Future Scholarship 
Awards Banquet. 

34 children completed the YOY Program this year and were awarded 
Scholarships ranging from $2000 to $15,000, totaling more than $150,000. 
These scholarships can be used for college or a trade school after completing 
high school. Leading this year’s event were Co-Chairs, Frances Howard and Mary 
Sage. This event was established to encourage academic success in young 
people, ages 12-18 years old and provide them a means to have a scholarship 
fund upon graduating from high school. 

The 2023 Youth of the Year Honoree was, Sidney Faust, a longtime supporter of 
The Salvation Army. Sidney has supported the “Youth of the Year” Program since 
its inception 17 years ago. The YOY Ambassadors were very proud to honor such a 
wonderful friend and community leader.  

A big thank you to Judi McGee for her instrumental leadership and guidance in 
helping the youth achieve academic success. An investment in a student today 
means a “brighter future” tomorrow. Bringing hope for “Youth of the Year” 
students and helping them to achieve their goals to have a Brighter Future is 
what YOY Ambassadors are working to achieve. 

The Salvation Army Boys & Girls Club YOY Ambassadors raise funds for 
scholarships for the students, mentor the youth, provide training for public 
speaking, basic business etiquette skills, extensive essay writing and more. 

Students who participate in the annual YOU competition form valuable 
relationships with mentors, learn key life and business skills, and build 
scholarship funds for college or a trade school beginning as early as 12 year of 
age. 

SALVATION ARMY GIVES COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIPS TO DESERVING CHILDREN

A BIG THANK YOU to all those who support The Salvation Army “Youth of the Year” Program. If you would 

like to learn more or help, please visit SalvationArmyHouston.org.

Republicans believe every day is the Fourth of July, 
but the democrats believe every day is April 15. 

-Ronald Reagan

Our own, Mary Sage!

http://SalvationArmyHouston.org
http://SalvationArmyHouston.org
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Board Bits…
Legislation Report, Bonnie Foster

From Robbi Hull, TFRW VP Legislation’s 
“Legislative Wrap Up” 

Ladies, you were amazing this session. Your level 
of participation was phenomenal, and we applaud 
your dedication to the process. As you know, the 
88th Biennial Legislative Session adjourned sine 
die on May 29th. Pursuant to Article IV, Sec. 14 of 
the Texas Constitution, for bills that passed the 
legislature but were presented to the Governor 
within 10 days of the May 29th adjournment, the 
Governor had 20 days or until June 18th to either 
sign or veto those bills. Bills that are neither 
signed nor vetoed become law without the 
Governor’s signature (become law by the 
operation of law).[1] For a full list of bills that the 
Governor signed, the Governor vetoed or that 
became law without the Governor’s signature, 
click here and choose the relevant link. 

According to legislative statistics on Texas 
Legislature Online, the number of bills that passed 
the legislature was 1,246 (this does not include 
resolutions, joint resolutions or concurrent 
resolutions). The number of bills filed totaled 
8,046 (again, excluding any type of 
resolution). The Governor vetoed 76 of the 1,246 
bills. The rest have become law either with or 
without his signature. 

You will recall that TFRW’s legislative priorities this 
session were election integrity, education and 

border security. This Legislative Wrap-up is 
intended to give an overview of the bills that 
TFRW focused on this session. We had some 
victories, and we also had more-than-some 
disappointments, but the legislative process was 
designed to be a balancing of interests. We 
understood going into the session that we cannot 
win on everything (even if we want to)! That is not 
to say that some of our disappointments seemed 
to be no-brainer bills or resolutions that should 
have passed. We will hope to hear from those 
involved as to why these bills or concurrent 
resolutions never made it out of committee.  

At the outset, we want to congratulate our 
representatives for finally passing legislation that 
will protect minors from irreversible gender 
modification procedures and treatments. SB 14 is 
a thoughtful piece of legislation championed by 
two doctors in the legislature (Senator Donna 
Campbell and Representative Tom Oliverson), 
among others. We also congratulate our 
Representatives on ending the threat of future 
COVID-related mandates. SB 29 prohibits 
governmental entities from implementing or 
enforcing COVID-related vaccine, mask and 
business or school closure mandates. Both bills 
were signed by the Governor on June 2nd and 
will be effective September 1st, 2023.  

Please see the TFRW Newsletter at TFRW.org for a 
list of all the bills addressed in her article! 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/#m_-8728336785926313493_
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018qXyydfdLov6jgZW0_aT8p8DtluTXUyYYWds7nVeg6X_c5Meh5s7njvRiLfNACgnGxwJE5ctBBQq-B0-M6ZQa3ohBnAUh7w1BWM0u2s1OvURe9PjrVy7vgz099DeFOW9AeZ10wyHZaCd2KVNCyvHc7YxHZfo_q8J_RlpR2KwbIyI6lZFjyNBZA==&c=GrgEA0IZCSXfPwiznWYQrfWXU1tsTwLbhhlH1ebrxe2MwZH81i_-5A==&ch=uFG1YPlH4nGMyDU2V48ZCBkPUoV7EB4BLKUQVmA8mdwirjLO_wRN9g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018qXyydfdLov6jgZW0_aT8p8DtluTXUyYYWds7nVeg6X_c5Meh5s7npvBosXBGqxTYhj_KmMRKqWY_OmHXizdJP3vNp70Sw-sDhr6I3CfQ9rGLh5Gx3BAMNNVAV0HsXCm9khQDYad3OIgkqx2l7eZi9Pwcuz-P1XUtZ8lULVCb9R8L4McFHW1DEBk6uo6pOtqDnbmsfKS_bpp2_tn9gqn9MmxHhgVaXrk&c=GrgEA0IZCSXfPwiznWYQrfWXU1tsTwLbhhlH1ebrxe2MwZH81i_-5A==&ch=uFG1YPlH4nGMyDU2V48ZCBkPUoV7EB4BLKUQVmA8mdwirjLO_wRN9g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018qXyydfdLov6jgZW0_aT8p8DtluTXUyYYWds7nVeg6X_c5Meh5s7npvBosXBGqxTGloRbIScNFfeW-X1PTYwh5OpQWXBNk6haoDB6-Ej3Qd0sg7SIYd5_1W-QXgy8fvV5-FdiFDMVaY5z2RKUPdK1nDnFuBiFZzT1iwLU5Uk_gIhO9RgHvk59amwcR58zU63nwpgg0863CJZiC5WdlfNAelB_OepqEYv&c=GrgEA0IZCSXfPwiznWYQrfWXU1tsTwLbhhlH1ebrxe2MwZH81i_-5A==&ch=uFG1YPlH4nGMyDU2V48ZCBkPUoV7EB4BLKUQVmA8mdwirjLO_wRN9g==
http://TFRW.org
https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/#m_-8728336785926313493_
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018qXyydfdLov6jgZW0_aT8p8DtluTXUyYYWds7nVeg6X_c5Meh5s7njvRiLfNACgnGxwJE5ctBBQq-B0-M6ZQa3ohBnAUh7w1BWM0u2s1OvURe9PjrVy7vgz099DeFOW9AeZ10wyHZaCd2KVNCyvHc7YxHZfo_q8J_RlpR2KwbIyI6lZFjyNBZA==&c=GrgEA0IZCSXfPwiznWYQrfWXU1tsTwLbhhlH1ebrxe2MwZH81i_-5A==&ch=uFG1YPlH4nGMyDU2V48ZCBkPUoV7EB4BLKUQVmA8mdwirjLO_wRN9g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018qXyydfdLov6jgZW0_aT8p8DtluTXUyYYWds7nVeg6X_c5Meh5s7npvBosXBGqxTYhj_KmMRKqWY_OmHXizdJP3vNp70Sw-sDhr6I3CfQ9rGLh5Gx3BAMNNVAV0HsXCm9khQDYad3OIgkqx2l7eZi9Pwcuz-P1XUtZ8lULVCb9R8L4McFHW1DEBk6uo6pOtqDnbmsfKS_bpp2_tn9gqn9MmxHhgVaXrk&c=GrgEA0IZCSXfPwiznWYQrfWXU1tsTwLbhhlH1ebrxe2MwZH81i_-5A==&ch=uFG1YPlH4nGMyDU2V48ZCBkPUoV7EB4BLKUQVmA8mdwirjLO_wRN9g==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0018qXyydfdLov6jgZW0_aT8p8DtluTXUyYYWds7nVeg6X_c5Meh5s7npvBosXBGqxTGloRbIScNFfeW-X1PTYwh5OpQWXBNk6haoDB6-Ej3Qd0sg7SIYd5_1W-QXgy8fvV5-FdiFDMVaY5z2RKUPdK1nDnFuBiFZzT1iwLU5Uk_gIhO9RgHvk59amwcR58zU63nwpgg0863CJZiC5WdlfNAelB_OepqEYv&c=GrgEA0IZCSXfPwiznWYQrfWXU1tsTwLbhhlH1ebrxe2MwZH81i_-5A==&ch=uFG1YPlH4nGMyDU2V48ZCBkPUoV7EB4BLKUQVmA8mdwirjLO_wRN9g==
http://TFRW.org


Historian, SJ Swanson

I stopped in an estate sale on my street a few weeks ago.   After 
perusing the many kitchen tools, nice cookware, and beautiful 
serving pieces and utensils and selected a few.   I knew there had 
to be some cookbooks for a kitchen outfitted such as this one, so 
I asked.   

The woman in charge got up and opened a closed cabinet.   She 
got a little misty-eyed as she told me she wanted to keep some of 
her mom’s cookbooks but hadn’t had time to go through them.  
She said we could look through them together, but she had first 
dibs.   As we went through the shelves, with me pulling and 

turning each book, she told me about them and her mom’s wonderful cooking.   She made a pile of 
quite a few books to keep. 

When I pulled out a well-worn spiral bound “Meats” cookbook, 
she didn’t say anything, so I put it in my pile.  When I put on my 
glasses to examine it better, I got a little thrill to see the full title 
– The Republican Woman’s Cookbook MEATS by the National 
Federation of Republican Women, published in 1969.   I love 
books, and I really love cookbooks – especially older ones.  
Jackpot! (Or perhaps stew pot?). 

As I read through the cookbook, I was struck and surprised by 
several things.   First, how many of the Republican women who 
submitted recipes were from California!   I was pleased there 
were so many out there then, and wished there were more of 
us there now.   Second, how few of the RWs represented in the 
book were from Texas and the South (except for Florida, which 
was well represented), and how many were from Northern states.   Another thing that struck me was 
how many ingredients came out of a can then!   I remember that as I was growing up and am grateful 
that we are blessed with the amazing abundance of fresh fruits, vegetables, and meats now. 

When this cookbook was published in 1969, NFRW’s President Gladys O’Donnell (1968-1971) hailed 
from California.   Maybe that explains the outsized number of recipes from her home state.   During 
President O’Donnell’s term NFRW published (at least) two other cookbooks.   In 1970, the Desserts 
cookbook hit the market, and in 1971, the Holiday Cookbook was released.

Looking Back to 1969 and the 
Republican Woman’s Meat Cookbook



 

In 2012, the Financial Times magazine included an article by Polly Russell entitled “The History Cook:  
NFRW’s Republican Woman’s Holiday Cookbook”, with a subtitle “As America’s political wives campaigned 
from their kitchens, an ideological battle simmered”.  

There are some things that the British may never understand about 
Americans.   One is their capacity for organized enthusiasm.   Another is a 
combination of jelly [jello in American English] with mayonnaise in so-called 
salads.   These two aspects of American life, jelly and enthusiasm, feature 
prominently in the 1971 NFRW Republican Woman’s Holiday Cookbook, a 
fundraising tool for the National Federation of Republican Women. 

The NFRW was set up, in 1938, to train future women leaders and to support 
the Republican party through fundraising and voter recruitment. By the 
1950s its emphasis on training had dwindled and the organization was 
primarily committed to the “housework of government”:   those aspects of 
political life – cake sales, election dinners and voter drives – deemed too 
tedious for men. Focused on 16 markers of celebration, such as New Year’s 

eve, Lincoln’s Birthday and Halloween, the Holiday Cookbook encourages the faithful to show their 
support by throwing a good party. “Republican women” the book declares, “are active women. They work 
hard on behalf of their party’s candidates and take part in getting out the vote. And, of course, they are 
involved in fundraising projects. Many of these projects are focused on cooking for lots of people…a 
meeting to plan a strategy campaign…a supper party for block workers…or, best of all, a victory 
celebration!” 

Since officially taking over the GHC Historian role this year I’ve been gathering and organizing not only the 
current term’s activities and memorabilia for posterity, but also searching and researching for some of our 
61-year-old Council’s more ancient history.   I’ve been thinking about ways to share some of this with our 
member clubs in digestible bites.  With pun intended, I’m serving up the first of these bites here with some 
excerpts and old-school recipes gathered by NFRW from Republican women’s clubs across the country 
more than fifty years ago in The Republican Woman’s MEATS cookbook.   I hope you enjoy reading and 
perhaps trying some of them in your own kitchens.  As Julia Child would say - Bon appetite! 



Club News…

Liberty Belles

LBRW will enjoy an informal social gathering 
Thursday, July 13 from four to 6:30 PM at The Table 
at Madeley, 316 Madeley St, Conroe, TX 77301. 

On Thursday, August 17, 2023 LBRW WILL HOST A 
MEMBERSHIP DRIVE AT THE SAME TIME AND 
PLACE.  

Come join us for some fun at both events!

RW of Yoakum Area

On June 14th, the Republican Women of the Yoakum Area celebrated 
Flag Day and heard from two excellent speakers regarding border 
issues.  Sheena Rodriguez, President of Alliance for a Safe Texas, 
updated our club with regards to sex trafficking and how women and 
children are becoming victims of the Biden administration’s border 
policies.  Radio host George Rodriguez focused on the financial 
burdens all Texans are paying due to the influx of illegal aliens.  Both 
took audience questions and stayed after the program to meet with 
our members.

Sheena Rodriguez with Vicki Vickers, VP of Programs



 

Northwest Forest RW

Political advertising paid for by Northwest Forest RW PAC, Gaynell Lira, PAC Treasurer, 15455 Canterbury Forest Apt. 314, Tomball TX 77377. Contributions are 
not federal tax deductible as charitable contributions. Corporate contributions are not permitted. Solicitations made by federal candidates and officeholders are 
limited by federal law. The federal candidates and officeholders are soliciting only donations of up to $2500 from individuals and up to $5000 from multi-candidate 
political committees. They are not soliciting donations in any amount from corporations, labor organizations, national banks, federal contractors, or foreign nationals.

MARRIOTT HOUSTON CITYPLACE    1200 Lake Plaza Drive, Spring, TX 77389

table sponsorships
The Governor: $5,000

Reserved table up front with 10 VIP tickets • Free valet parking
Name recognition in program • Exclusive photo op with speaker

The Senate: $2,500
Reserved table up front with 6 VIP tickets • Name recognition in program

The House: $1,250
Reserved table up front with 4 VIP tickets

special guest
TEXAS LAND COMMISSIONER

DR. DAWN BUCKINGHAMhonorary chairmen
STATE REPRESENTATIVE SAM HARLESS
& THE HONORABLE PATRICIA HARLESS

Monday    September 25, 2023    7:00 p.m.
VIP Reception    6:00 p.m. 

It’s a Capitol Idea!
NWFRWpresents

Village Republican Women

SAVE THE DATE 
WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 15, 2023

Boot Scootin’ to A 2024 Victory
Village Republican Women’s Kickoff for their 

2024 Judicial Marketing & Billboard Campaign

Keynote Speaker: 

Nina Hendee
Texas Historian Extraordinaire 

Houston Racquet Club-10709 Memorial Dr.   11:00 a.m.

All Proceeds from this Special Event will be dedicated  to VRW’s 
2024 Marketing Campaign to Support Republican Judicial 

Candidates



 

Lake Conroe Area RW

Keynote Speaker, Dr. Alveda King
Alveda C. King, PhD, uses her God-given talents and abilities to
glorify God and uphold the sanctity of life from the womb to the
tomb and beyond.

She currently serves as a Board Member and Senior Advisor to
Priests for Life, on whose pastoral team she served for some 16 years.
She serves as Chair of the America First Policy Institute’s Center for
the American Dream. She is also a voice for the Silent No More
Awareness Campaign, sharing her testimony of two abortions,
God’s forgiveness, and healing.

Dr. Alveda C. King is the daughter of the late slain civil rights activist

 
 

 
              

 

 

       

Disclaimer: POLITICAL ADVERTISING PAID FOR BY LAKE CONROE AREA REPUBLICAN WOMEN, PAC - A TAX EXEMPT ORGANIZATION UNDER SECTION 527 OF THE
INTERNAL REVENUE CODE - CONTRIBUTIONS TO LCARW, PAC ARE NOT TAX DEDUCTIBLE AS CHARITABLE CONTRIBUTIONS FOR FEDERAL INCOME TAX PURPOSES -

CORPORATE CONTRIBUTIONS ARE NOT PERMITTED - NOT AUTHORIZED BY ANY CANDIDATE OR COMMITTEE.

Event Itinerary

Lake Conroe Area Republican Womens Club
Presents

Reading, Literacy & the Gateways to True Freedom     

September 21, 2023 Literary Program
Entitled

Rev. A. D. King and the niece of Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr., and a Christian Evangelist. Author of the
best-seller KING RULES and WE’RE NOT COLORBLIND, she is also the founder of Speak for Life and
currently serves as a Fox News Channel contributor and is the host of "Alveda King’s House" on
Fox Nation and NEWSMAX opinion contributor; a member of Optimist International; former college
professor; and a film and music veteran. Alveda is also a former Georgia State Legislator, a twice assigned
Presidential appointee, a 2021 recipient of the Presidential Lifetime Achievement Award and the Cardinal 
John O’Connor Pro-Life Hall of Fame Award (2011). Evangelist King lives in Atlanta, where she is the grateful
mother of six and a blessed grandmother.

5-6:00PM // VIP Event
5:30PM // General Admission Doors Open

Date: Thursday September 21st, 2023
Schedule:

Location: Lonestar Community Building

Address: 2500 Lonestar Parkway, Montgomery, TX

PATRIOT TABLE DINNER & VIP Reception | 7 Guests, sit at the table with Dr. Alveda King & special recognition in program
FREEDOM DINNER TABLE & VIP Reception | 8 Guests, includes special recognition in program 
PER TICKET

Sponsorship Tables
 $5000
$2500

$50

Please go to: lcarw.org for information and to remit payment tickets, pay online & sponsorship tables
Contact Stephanie Holderfield, VP Program at: stephanieholderfield@gmail.com for Table Sponsorship



East Montgomery County RW

The battle plan for EMC Republican Women is to “Divide & Conquer!” With the recent events,  we were 
represented at Catch Up With the Community at EMCID, attended by Holly Juneau & Laura Hansen, along 
with a BBQ Benefit for Detective Keith Billiris & family, attended by Sandy Everett…A BIG thank you to East 
Montgomery County Improvement District for the HUGE milestones they are accomplishing in our ever-
growing “Hometown Community!” 

 Our Excitement is High & Our Vision is set—for the upcoming “Red Wave!” As East Montgomery County 
Republican Women, may we sweep across enemy lines gaining momentum, courage & power!    

  As we journey through the summer, we have attended field trips & Legislative update rallies. Hearing 
from Riley Gaines and Texas Values and we’ve supported our upcoming Senate Seats, and Congressional 
Legislators! 

EMCRW pictured with (above) Melisa 
Miller, Montgomery County District Clerk 
and (below), Judge John Hafley.

Ruby, “the Republican” 
EMCRW Mascot

President Holly Juneau and Riley 
Gaines, NCAA Swimmer and 
activist for female athletes.

President, Holly Juneau and 2nd VP, 
Laura Hansen at the East Montgomery 
County Improvement District, “Catch 
Up with the Community!”



 

Montgomery County RW



 

West Pearland RW

WPRW had a table set up at the Pearland Chamber 1st Friday mixer. We meet a lot of people from the 
community at these events. We also promote our club and help anyone who needs to register to vote. 

We do a lot of events out in the community to grow the grassroots 

 Betsy Kindred and Karrie Hurd are pictured. 

Great State RW

June 25th GSR held a three Home & Garden Tour and a Wine & Cheese Meet & Greet making over 
$4500 and handing out over 50 Membership Forms.  Monday the 26th was our regular monthly 
meeting where we heard from SBOE Member District 10 Tom Maynard (our SBOE member is a "d"). We 
wrapped up the month by delivering big packages of Cheese, Nuts, Grapes, Cherry Tomatoes, 
spreadable cheeses and breads & crackers to the Lavaca County Sheriff's Office, Hallettsville Police 

Department, Shiner Police Department and Moulton Police Department. Pictured 
is Moulton Chief of Police Daniel Beyer receiving our package of goodies for his 
officers.  The feedback has been phenomenal.





Cy-Fair Republican Women

 

Cy-Fair Republican Women 
 

Save the Date! 
 

Thursday, August 17, 2023 
 

You are invited to join us for our annual  
Evening End of Summer Social 

 

Food        Fun        Fellowship        Fantastic Guest Speakers 
 

Details, exciting speakers, and reservation information 
will be announced shortly!  

Camp Hope 
PTSD Foundation of America 

9724 Derrington Rd., Houston, Texas 77064 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information, please contact Edith Gibson at egib@sbcglobal.net or 832-724-6133 
 

Bonnie Foster, President ~ Website:  www.cfrw.net 
 

Political advertising paid for by Cy-Fair Republican Women PAC, Micheline Hutson, PAC Treasurer, 10730 Barker Cypress Rd., 
Ste. C PMB 153, Cypress, TX 77433. Contributions are not federal tax deductible as charitable contributions.  Corporate 
Contributions Are Not Permitted. Solicitations made by federal candidates and officeholders are limited by law. 



Golden Triangle RW



 

Clear Creek RW



Club Presidents…

Angleton Republican Women,                                  
Judy Schaefer 

Bay Area Republican Women,                             
Debbie Roan 

Baytown Republican Women,                                 
Lillian Sockwell 

Braes Republican Women,                                      
Cindy Riedl 

Brazosport Republican Women,                             
Diane Rinn. 

Clear Creek Republican Women,                         
Martha Bosworth 

Cy-Fair Republican Women,                                 
Bonnie Foster 

East Montgomery Co. Republican Women,          
Holly Juneau 

Fort Bend Republican Women,                             
Angela Hayes 

Galveston Republican Women,                                
Betty Henry 

Great State Republican Women,                             
Becky Berger 

Golden Triangle Republican Women,                    
Linda Brown 

Kingwood Area Republican Women,                    
Joyce Chambers 

Lake Conroe Area Republican Women,           
Stephanie Johnson 

Liberty Belles Republican Women,                    
Charlotte Belin 

Magic Circle Republican Women,                       
Buckley Morlot 

Memorial West Republican Women,                 
Annette Marek 

Montgomery County Republican Women,        
Virginia Miller 

Needville Republican Women,                                 
Carol Hamrick 

Northshore Republican Women,                             
Leigh Billingsley 

Northwest Forest Republican Women,                    
Nancy Radcliffe 

Republican Women Club of Katy,                            
Delia Dibrell 

Republican Women of Yoakum Area,                       
Diana Hawes 

Texas Tea Party Republican Women,                     
Venita Odom 

The Woodlands Republican Women,                   
Jessica Steinmann 

The Yellow Rose of TX Republican Women,          
Carla Birk 

Tomball Republican Women,                               
Barbara Tague 

Village Republican Women,                                       
Julie Jaehne 

Walker County Republican Women,                         
Renee Lunsford 

West Pearland Republican Women,                             
Liz Sitta 



Greater Houston Council Board…

Executive Board 

President, Tina Gibson RW Club of Katy 

1st VP Programs, SJ Swanson Magic Circle 

2nd VP Membership, Amy Byers Lake Conroe Area RW 

3rd VP Special Events, Dana Khan Northwest Forest RW 

4VP Finance, Barbara Tague Tomball RW 

Recording Secretary, Mary Sage Magic Circle RW 

Corresponding Secretary, Elizabeth Lauzon Bay Area RW 

Treasurer, Micheline Hutson Cy Fair RW 

Immediate Past President, Sophia Mafrige Magic Circle RW 

Standing Committees 

Bylaws, Debbie Cupples Memorial West RW 

Campaign Activities, Gayla Baker Brazosport RW 

Liaison to County Chairs, Emely McHattie Village RW 

Legislation, Bonnie Foster Cy Fair RW 

Newsletter, Amy Byers Lake Conroe RW 

Special Committees 

Club President Liaison, Marga Matthews Baytown RW 

Historian, SJ Swanson Magic Circle 

Hospitality Co-Chairs, Edie Holland Bay Area RW, Milinda Morris RW Club of Katy 

Advisor to President, Sherry Peterson West Pearland RW 

Chaplain, open 

GOTV, Milinda Morris RW Club of Katy 

Parliamentarian, Debbie Cupples Memorial West RW 

Protocol, Betsy Kindred West Pearland RW 

TFRW/NFRW Liaison, Alice Melancon Montgomery County RW 

Social Media, Jennifer Knesek Magic Circle RW 

Nuts ’N Bolts, Amy Byers Lake Conroe Area RW 



 Political advertising paid for by GHCFRW.  Micheline Hutson, Treasurer, 7941 Katy Freeway, #272 Houston, 
TX 77024. Contributions are not federal tax deductible as charitable contributions. Corporate Contributions are not 
permitted. This is not an endorsement of GHCFRW, its President, or its Campaign Activities Chair, only candidate 
information to help you make an informed decision and get involved with the candidate of your choice. Copyright © 
2023 by Greater Houston Council of Federated Republican Women. All Rights Reserved.
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